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Covid-19 pandemic: rules and regulations for external visitors on Autoneum premises 
 
 
Autoneum is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for all our employees and 
business partners. We continue to support the global effort in containing the spread of Covid-19 
by complying with local governmental guidelines and recommendations.  
 
In addition to this, our Environment, Health and Safety (EHS) and Human Resources teams 
have implemented detailed concepts and procedures to preserve the health and safety of our 
employees, customers, suppliers and visitors.  
 
Instructions in place include: 
 

 social distancing 
 

 upholding hygienic rules at any time 
 

 people with symptoms (i.e. fever, cough, sore-throat and shortness of breath) are not  
allowed on Company premises 

 

 increased cleaning and disinfection of all equipment and areas 
 

 distribution of personal protective equipment  
 

 screening and/or restricted access for visitors  
 
Rules for external visitors and contractors: 
 

 virtual meetings (internal and external) via conference calls are encouraged whenever 
possible 

 

 meetings in person are restricted to business critical only 
 

 external parties are required to comply with Autoneum’s regulations if the work is carried out 
on Autoneum premises. They will be informed by their Autoneum contact. 

 
Autoneum closely follows the global development and will update the restrictions if necessary. 
Please stay up-to-date on the situation by visiting our supplier portal. 
 
 


